
Subject: RE: FJc08048 - LuisMoreno - Tyco - FS2510 Simplex4100 - Modbus RTU
 
Hitarth
 
Just spoke with Bernardo and it seems that this was solved.
 
I want to take the opportunity to really thank you for your excellent work, you have provided great customer service and post-sale service, hope we had more supplier with workers like you.
 
Hope that this closes this issue for good.
 
Have an excellent day!!
 
Best regards!
 
Luis Moreno  / Purchasing Coordinator / Tyco Integrated Fire & Security
Insurgentes Sur 1106 Col. Tlacoquemecatl del Valle / Mexico. D.F. / Mexico
www.tyco.com
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